
 

Report to Joint Health Overview & Scrutiny Committee     

 

 
NHS NORTH CENTRAL LONDON 

 
BOROUGHS: BARNET, CAMDEN, 
ENFIELD, HARINGEY, ISLINGTON  
WARDS: ALL 
 

 
REPORT TITLE:  NHS NORTH CENTRAL LONDON QUALITY INNOVAITON 
PRODUCTIVITY & PREVENTION CARE CLOSER TO HOME PROGRESS REPORT 
 

 
REPORT OF:  Liz Wise, QIPP Director, NHS North Central London 

 
FOR SUBMISSION TO:   
North Central London Joint Health Overview & Scrutiny 
Committee 

 
DATE: 15 July 2011 
 
 

 
SUMMARY OF REPORT: 
 
The Care Closer to Home programme forms a key part of NHS North Central London’s 
QIPP Plan and covers admissions avoidance, long term conditions and planned care.  
This programme aim to redesign services and systems to reduce admissions and re-
admissions, provide more robust clinical and case management to patients with long term 
conditions and develop community based services as alternatives to outpatients and at 
lower cost. The programme aims to deliver a saving of £4.9m this year with an additional 
saving of £1.5m from an expansion of some initiatives across the five North Central 
London boroughs.  
 

Crucial to the success of Care Closer to Home is strong clinical leadership from GP 
commissioners as well as engagement with primary, community and secondary care 
clinicians in the redesign of services. For patients requiring robust clinical and case 
management then integration across primary, community and secondary health care 
providers, as well as integration across health and social care is key to whole systems 
change.  
 
CONTACT OFFICER:  
Graham MacDougall 
Associate Director Care Closer to Home 
NHS North Central London 
Graham.MacDougall@nclondon.nhs.uk 
     

 
RECOMMENDATIONS: The Committee is asked to note the attached progress report 
and comment on the direction of travel for the Care Closer to Home programme.  
 
Attached is the progress report. 
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